
Hi Fellow Booster Club Members,

What an incredible run of 10 wins in a row.  Now we need to keep the pedal to 
the medal all the way into the playoffs.  We have lots to look forward to.  We 
have a bus trip to Bridgeport on March 5, 2023.  Bus will leave at 11:30 from a 
location to be determined.  The cost of the bus, ticket and tip is $65 for members 
and $75 for non-members.  Stop by the booster club table for a flyer or go to our 
website for the flyer and link to sign up (www.springfieldthungerbirdsbc.com).  
We are looking into a Charlotte trip in April so stay tuned.

We still have scholarship applications for summer hockey camp so stop by the 
Booster Club table at any game.  

It’s convention time.  I finally received information on the hotel. The Annual 
Booster Club Convention will be hosted by the Lowell Booster Club.  Dates are 
September 8-10, 2023, at Boxboro Regency Hotel and Conference Center in 
Boxboro, MA.  Nice and close for members to drive.  A $50.00 deposit will be 
needed by April 15th (our last home game) with a final payment due by July 15th.  
Parking is free at the hotel.  Prices are $235 for a Quad; $250 for a Triple; $290 for 
a Double and $400 for a Single. Make sure your dues are up to date so you can 
attend the Convention.  Please make checks out to the Booster Club.  Early 
arrivals or late departure should be made by calling the Hotel directly at 978-263-
8701.  Speak to the front desk directly and ask for the Association of American 
Hockey League Booster Club rate.  Deadline is Monday August 14, 2023.  Any 
questions please contact me at devinep@charter.net.  The theme this year is 
Lowel Vegas.  Join us for annual Hockey Family Reunion!!

Our next meeting is Saturday March 4th at 5:00 in the Thunderbirds conference 
room.  Go in the office on Bruce Landon Way.  Please try and make it to share 
your ideas.    

Hope to see everyone on the 4th and during the season.    

Sincerely,

Patty Devine

President

 Springfield Thunderbirds Booster Club 


